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Letters to the Editor, March 9 
Time is running out 

We should not cede more power to the few who would like 
to command our local government unless they clearly 
demonstrate they have the highest good for the most people 
and do not marginalize any single group of citizens. 

When elected individuals cannot truthfully defend their 
actions, citizens have the legitimate right to recall. Some 
even feel it is a democratic obligation. Ashland is at a critical 
juncture; elected commissioners are trying to convince 
residents that marginalization isn’t happening here. It is! Vote 
yes to unite Ashland. Time is running out to vote. Tuesday, 
March 13, is the last day, so through the mail may be too 
late. Drop off your ballot in the election box behind the 
Ashland Library. 
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